
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship
June 17, 2023

 
Sabbath School

 
Song Service

Mission Focus 

Bible Study Seal of God / Mark of the Beast Stephen McIntyre

Family Worship
Song Service Amy Chafe

Welcome Pastor Fred Nahirny

Music Interlude  Instrumental

Invocation Please Kneel Pastor Fred Nahirny

Opening Hymn Nothing Between Hymn #322

Scripture Reading Acts 22:16 Stephen McIntyre

Children’s Time Selina McIntyre

Offering Church Budget 

Prayer Song As We Come to You in Prayer Hymn #671

Morning Prayer Please Kneel Amy Chafe

Message Pastor Fred Nahirny

RX - Prescription for Personal Happiness

Closing Hymn The Cleansing Wave Hymn #332

Benediction Pastor Fred Nahirny

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:   This Week: 9:03 pm.                 Next Week:   9:04 pm.

This  Sabbath:   Deacon: Albert Wilson

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Pastor Ken Corkum 
      Offering: Newfoundland Youth Camps

 Deacon: Howard Mugford

Announcements
"O give thanks unto the LORD; for he is good; for his mercy endureth for ever." (1 Chronicles
16:34 KJV) Happy Sabbath to each one! May today be a day of gratitude for all the Lord’s
blessings.

Sabbath Reflection: “In every movement Christ’s followers are to reveal their regard for Christian
principles—loving God supremely, and their neighbours as themselves; reflecting light and
blessing on the pathway of those who are in darkness....” 

This Day With God  Pg. 311  E.G. White 

Do you have a Prayer request?   Please write your request on the prayer card provided and
place in the Prayer box on the guest table.   If you have a prayer request that you would like to
place in the Church bulletin please contact Stephen McIntyre.

Camp Woody Acres: All Woody Acres Camp registrations are now open. Please check our social
media pages or www.nladventist.ca to register.

There will be a grave side memorial Service for Myrtle Humphries on Sunday, July 2, 2023
at 2:00pm at the Seventh-day Adventist Cemetery in Bay Roberts.  Pastor Larry Hall will be the
Officiant. 

The third quarter Church Service participation schedules will be available next Sabbath.

Community Garden: If you are interested in reserving a garden bed for this season please
contact Lamonte Stagg or Albert Wilson.

New Horizons Homeschool Co-op requests your support, especially in prayer, as we reach out
to the children and parents for Christ.  Meetings: Thursdays 1:45 - 4:00pm.

Thank you for remembering our Community Food Bank via the basket in the foyer. 

CHER Child Sponsorship -To contribute to our church’s sponsorship of a child overseas, please
make your donation to “Community Services” on your envelope.

AdventistGiving allows you to return your tithe and offerings anytime online via your computer
or mobile device.  Visit www.bayrobertssda.org and click the Online Giving link.

Living Word Radio - Business Cards  are available for sharing!  Living Word Radio Apps are also
available for download to your mobile device on Google Play and the App Store. Visit
www.livingwordradio.ca  for details and to listen in!

Donations to Projects Policy: Spending of funds is confined to programs & projects approved
by the organization.  Should a donor choose to restrict a contribution for use in a particular
program / project, we will honour that restriction, with the understanding that, when the need for
such a program / project has been met or cannot be completed for any reason as determined by
the organization, the remaining restricted contributions will be used where most needed.

The NL Miission Office prints a newsletter sharing updates and events from the Seventh-day
Adventist churches in Newfoundland.  If you have an item for the newsletter please contact Pastor
Fred Nahirny or Stephen McIntyre.  Please visit https://nladventist.ca/news/

Website:  bayrobertssda.org                     YouTube:   youtube.com/bayrobertssda
BR FB:     facebook.com/bayrobertssda;   LWR FB:    facebook.com/livingwordradio 
Living Word Radio: livingwordradio.ca     Instagram: instagram.com/bayrobertssda

Remember in Prayer:   Willow Lanto and family, Frank Thistle; Our shut-in members; for those
convalescing at home and in hospitals; the New Horizons Homeschool Co-op; for the Lord’s
continued leading and guidance in  2023; For a strong, Spirit-led focus on ministry!


